COMMITTEE REPORT

THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF FINDLAY, OHIO

The COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE met on October 27, 2015 to discuss the forming of
a Citizens Compensation Committee.

This meeting is a continuation of the March 18, 2015, March 31, 2015, May 6, 2015,
May 27, 2015, June 23, 2015, and October 14, 2015 Ad Hoc Committee meetings.
During the October 14, 2015 Ad Hoc Committee meeting, the committee recommended
this topic be discussed during the October 27, 2015 Committee of the Whole meeting
prior to legislation being drawn up.

It was referred to the Appropriations Committee by City Counclil during the June 2, 2015
regular session City Council meeting where it was discussed during the June 9, 2015
Appropriations Committee meeting.

It then was referred back to the Ad Hoc Committee during the June 16, 2016 regular
session City Council meeting.
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